


the bottom of this correspondence). Likewise a pictorial summary for patients for 

management of acute and persistent low back pain might be another consideration. 

Given the focus on yellow flags consideration to be given of training of allied health 

professionals to interpret the Orebro to promote a person-centred approach to care. 

We again thank you for this opportunity and look forward to future collaboration. 

Should you require further discussion regarding this submission, please do not hesitate to 
contact us at your convenience. 

Regards 

 

 






